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From 8.12.17 to 19.12.17  
1st- 
2nd 
3rd- 
4th- 
 
 

Wishing all our children, parents and carers a very Merry Christmas and a happy and healthy New Year. 

We look forward to welcoming everyone back on Thursday 4th January 2018. 

Don’t forget that if you are lucky enough to get a new phone for Christmas you must let the office know if 
you have changed your number so they can contact you if necessary and so you can receive our texts. 

 

 Coppice Primary School has been chosen to be one of ASDA’s green token “giving for good” causes for 
January-March 2018. You can vote for us by picking up a green token at the checkout when you shop with 
ASDA Shirley. The vote will run from 1st January until 31st March 2018. At the end of the vote the good 
cause with the most tokens will receive £500 and the 2 runners up will receive £200 each. 

 
 
 
This will be the last whole school newsletter distributed to the classrooms for your child to take home (or to leave in 
their desks for several weeks!). 
In order to receive the newsletter now you should go to our new website (www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk) and sign up to 
have it delivered to your phone, PC or tablet.  
Newsletters will always be posted to the website on a Friday and they can be found by clicking on the “About us” tab 
and then the “newsletters” tab. Nursery newsletter can also be found here. All letters sent out to the children can be 
found either under “Parents” tab then “General letters and forms”. If the letter is for the whole school or if it is just 
relevant to a particular age group then the letter can be found under “Parents” and “Letters to parents by year 
group”.  

   

 
 
 
The theme for the first 
full week back next 
term will be: 
“Cleanliness”. 
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http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/


Over the Christmas holidays why not complete one of our word searches. Bring them in to school in the new term 
and we will be drawing a winner for a prize for KS1 and KS2.  

KS1 word search 
Name: ………………………………………………….. Class……………………………………….. 
 
 
 
 
              
              
              
              
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
KS2 word search 
Name………………………………………………..Class…………………………………………………  
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